
Trafalgar evening

I would like to thank all involved in the local branch event held in the
Victory Hall, Farley Hill on Saturday evening. We enjoyed a good meal, and
the surroundings of the recently renovated venue. The Hall was originally
constructed to commemorate the end of the First World War.

http://www.government-world.com/trafalgar-evening/

